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The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Hutcheson 
Medical Center on August 21 2015 with Dwight Watt 
presiding with 17 members and 2 guests present.   
 
Britt did the inspirational moment singing a song to 
the club with his guitar 
 
The Maxwell show for Center for Hope will be on 
9/27. 
 
Britt introduced Jack Staples as speaker. 
 
Jack is a member of the American Legion and spoke 
about the various veterans organizations and then 
specifically on what American Legion does.  He 
presented a certificate to the club for being the best 
supporter of their sock project. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 

Honeycutt golf 10/27/2015 
 
If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them 
to Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com 
 
 If your email address is changing send Dwight your 
new address so you will keep getting the newsletter. 



 


